
I haven't heard that the legislature in OR was required to give their paychecks to all those in need 

during this pandemic; yet you ask all landlords not charge rent, forgive debts, not evict during the 

pandemic but still, we require funds from our rentals to pay bills, taxes, and live on our own. We 

already provide a very good service to others who are unable to afford housing. We offer them a 

home to live in at a good price then a bill comes along stating we are no longer able to collect wages. 

Stop vilifying landlords, stop the discrimination and hurt you cause trying to stop landlords from 

legally owning a home and renting it. I am a low wage registered nurses who retired upon the income 

I obtain from rentals and yet I find so much malice towards us because we opted to rent a home we 

owned. It makes me want to sell it but I can't evict anyone because Salem has made laws preventing 

me from legally doing what I require for my rental. Please stop this madness and unless all 

legislative parties want to give away their paychecks to help others than you should NOT force us 

to do that.  

Sincerely, 

Anna Menanno 
 


